

November 16, 2016

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Systemwide Review: Draft Presidential Policy on International Activity

The CNAS Executive Committee at their November 16th meeting discussed the draft on Presidential Policy on International Activity. The Committee expressed concerns about a possible violation of academic freedom associated with the need for Executive Officer approval for routine academic activities that occur oversea and the inconsistency of this statement with text elsewhere in the document.

Yours sincerely, Ward Beyermann, Chair CNAS Executive Committee